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On January 17, 20061 received the attached letter from Representative Rob Schaaf regarding the
Aquila rate increase . The Commission is currently considering the issues discussed in this
document in case ER-2005-0436 which is a contested case . In contested cases, the Commission
is bound by the same exparty rule as a court of law .

Although communications from members of the public and members of the legislature are
always welcome, those communications must be made known to all parties to a contested case so
that those parties have the opportunity to respond. According to the Commission's rules (4 CSR
240-4.020(8)), when a communication (either oral or written) occurs outside the hearing process,
any member of the Commission or Regulatory Law Judge who received the communication shall
prepare a written report concerning the communication and submit it to each member of the
Commission and the parties to the case . The report shall identify the person(s) who participated
in the exparty communication, the circumstances which resulted in the communication, the
substance of the communication, and the relationship of the communication to a particular matter
at issue before the Commission.

Therefore, I submit this report pursuant to the rules cited above . This will ensure that any party
to this case will have notice of the attached information and a full and fair opportunity to respond
to the comments contained therein .
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Mr. Jeff Davis, Chairman
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street
P.O . Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Dear Mr. Davis :

ROBSCHAAF
State Representative

District 28

January 11, 2006

It has come to my attention that Aquila has filed a rate increase of $7 million dollars for
the customers of the former St . Joseph Light and Power Company. This will have a very
detrimental effect on many of my constituents . I would like to see the Missouri Public Service
Commission deny most, if not all of this requested increase .

If my information is correct, in September of 2005, bonuses of $3.3 million were paid to
the Aquilla executives who sold off assets to pay down debt . I see no good reason for the
consumers to pay for these hefty bonuses .

Again, it is my hope that the Missouri Public Service Commission denies this rate
increase . If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at one
of the numbers listed above.

Proudly Serving the Citizens ofthe 28"' District .
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